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As many of you already know, this month we are saying goodbye to two great 

priests who have been in residence at Our Lady of Mt Carmel for the last two 

years while they did graduate studies at Fordham. Fr Taemoon left last week 

to do mission work in China and Fr Salty leaves in about ten days to return to 

the Philippines to be chaplain at a very large hospital. Please join me in 

thanking these great priests for their service to our parish and praying for 

their new assignments. Fathers, we came to know and love you. Thank you 

for who you are and what you did for our parish!! I am happy to announce 

that, as of this week, we have a new priest living with us and serving the 

parish part-time. His name is Fr Livinus Anweting. He is from Nigeria and is 

here in New York studying his doctorate in religious education at Fordham. I 

have come to appreciate Livinus greatly as a man and as a priest in the short 

time I have known him and I have no doubt he will become a beloved member 

of our family very soon! When you see Fr Livinus, please go up to him and 

introduce yourselves.  
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Fr Livinus' English is excellent and he has told me he is looking forward to 

studying Spanish. Let's teach him Italian while he is at it!! Finally, I must say 

that I'm looking forward to celebrating with all of you the Feast of St 

Anthony. The feast begins Wednesday of this week. I am very appreciative of 

Frank Franz who has been our point person for the many aspects of the 

preparation. And he has done all of this work pro-bono 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


